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For Immediate release 
 
Date: 12 November 2019 
  
 
BILATERAL VISIT TO SOUTH AFRICA BY THE KENYA MINISTRY OF 
WELFARE 
 
  
The MEC for Social Development, Mme. Nkakareng Rakgoale, will officially welcome 
a bilateral study tour group of officials from the Government of Kenya, Ministry of 
Welfare on Thursday, 14th November 2019. 
 
The study tour will focus on Social Protection and the officials will be visiting a 
number of departmental service points including SASSA service points from 14th to 
15th November 2019. 
 
You are hereby invited to cover the event as the MEC officially welcomes the 
delegation at the Department’s Head Office as well as on their tour of service points 
of the Department and SASSA. 
 
The main event is scheduled as follows: 
 
Date: Thursday, 14th November 2019 
Venue: Department of Social Development, Olympic Towers, MEC’s Boardroom 
Time: 09:00 
 
On Friday, 15th November 2019, the delegation will be visiting three projects and 
service points in the Capricorn District namely Ngwana Baby House (Faunapark), 
Seshego SASSA Offices, Provincial Food Distribution Centre (Zone 3, Seshego), 
starting from 08:00 in the morning. 
 
Issued by the Department’s Communications Unit. For enquiries, kindly contact the 
Spokesperson, Witness Tiva, on 071 2492 178 


